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FO U N D ER’S  M ESSAG E D I N E  A N D  D O N AT E  FU N D R A I S ERS  H A P P EN I N G  T H I S  S P R I N G

Sedona Taphouse in West Chester – Every Monday in February, come dine in at 
Sedona Taphouse to help A Child’s Light! The fundraiser features two 50% o� entrees: 
charity steak and charity salmon. Be sure to also purchase a beverage to participate in 
the fundraiser! With every purchase of the speci�c entrees, Sedona Taphouse will 
donate $1 to A Child’s Light. 

Sovana Bistro in Unionville – On Thursday, March 16, come to Sovana Bistro to 
support A Child’s Light! All proceeds from the day will bene�t abused children in 
Chester County. 

M OT H ERS  O F  S EX UA LLY  A B U S ED  C H I LD R EN  S U P PO RT  G RO U PS

Starting Monday, May 1st, we will host a support group 
for Mothers of Sexually Abused Children. The group is a 
hybrid support group, which meets every Monday from 
12:00pm-1:00pm for twelve weeks. Through group 
therapy, mothers will better understand the impacts of 
sexual abuse on their children and how to support them 
through their healing journey. Group therapy will also 
allow mothers to connect and form a support system to 
help them navigate their own healing. The program is 
capped at 8 participants, so be sure to sign up soon!

Leslie Holt
Executive Director/Founder

Your Donation and Support is 
Appreciated – We have helped 
over 100 kids!

I greatly appreciate all your 
support and donations. We 
have helped over 100 kids and 
are very excited to say we are 
expanding into further 
counties such as Montgomery, 
Berks, and Delaware county. 
When we started as a small 
nonpro�t organization in 
2019, we did not know what 
was to come. As the pandemic 
hit, we received over 250 
phone calls for help. Today, we 
continue to grow, and are 
extremely appreciative of your 
support and donations! It 
continues to change children’s 
lives every day.

Lighting the Way

C O LLA B O R AT I O N  W I T H  A  PAT H  TO  H O P E

As we are growing as an organization, we are 
collaborating with another wonderful organization, 
A Path to Hope. We have recently begun to share an 
o�ce space with them. Come visit us every Tuesday, 
from 12pm-5pm at 347 Pottstown Pike, Exton, PA 
19341. We would be happy to talk about any 
questions or concerns you may have. 

U PC O M I N G  T R EEH O U S E  WO R LD  FU N D R A I S ER
We are excited to announce an upcoming fundraiser for A Child’s Light. This 
fundraiser is family friendly, so bring your children to climb and play in Treehouse 
world, while enjoying provided food and beverages. The date is not set yet, but we 
are aiming for some time in the summer.


